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July 13, 2012

BY OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

HARRY N. MALONE, ESQ
603.695.8532
HMALONE’ DEVINEMILLIMET.COM

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DRM 12-036; Rulemaking Puc 400 - Telephone Service

Dear Ms. Howland:

Regarding the July 6, 2012 filing in the subject proceeding by the New Hampshire
Telephone Association, it has come to our attention that pages 83 through 172 of the
blacklined paper version of the proposed rules were inadvertently omitted. Enclosed are
eight (8) copies of those additional pages.
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